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BLUMONT GROUP LTD. 

(Company Registration No.: 199302554G) 

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 

 

 

ASSISTANCE WITH INVESTIGATIONS 

 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Blumont Group Ltd. (博诺有限公司) (the “Company”) wishes 

to announce that G1 Investments Pte Ltd (“G1 Investments”), a wholly-owned subsidiary of the 

Company, has received a notice dated 2 April 2014 from the Commercial Affairs Department of the 

Singapore Police Force (“CAD”) requiring G1 Investments’ assistance with the CAD’s investigations 

into an offence under the Securities and Futures Act (Chapter 289) (the “SFA”). The CAD has 

requested for access to, amongst others, all corporate electronic data from 1 January 2011 to-date, 

information technology equipment and data storage devices (if any) belonging to Mr. Neo Kim Hock, 

the Executive Chairman of the Board, and Mr. James Hong Gee Ho, Executive Director of the 

Company. 

 

Further, the Company has been informed that Mr. Hong has been requested to assist the CAD in its 

investigations into a possible infringement under the SFA. Mr. Hong has indicated that he will 

cooperate fully with CAD in its investigations.  

 

The business and operations of the Company are not affected by the investigations and will continue 

as normal. 

 

The Company will monitor the progress of the investigation and make such further announcements as 

required. 

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

Blumont Group Ltd. 

 

Goh Boon Kok 

Lead Independent Director  

2 April 2014 

 


